September 12, 2021
To Whom It May Concern,

Our neighbors, Nate and Johanna Wood, at 238 Park Avenue have informed us of their plans to build a new single story
addition to the southern side of their house that abuts our yard, and that the addition will be in line with the current
southern-side structure. They have indicated this may require permission from the town of Arlington. This letter is our
support for their approval as we have ho objection to the proposed build.

Regards, - ; Z;‘
Joe and Joanna Gpalipski

242 Park Avenue
Arlington, MA 02476



